
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

22nd July 2022             Week 1 Term 3 
 
Principal’s Report  
 

It was great to return to school this week and feel the positive 
energy that our students, staff and community bring to our 
school. I hope that all of our families were able to have a 
great holiday and spend some quality time together. 
Term 2 finished in an exciting fashion with our celebrations 
for NAIDOC Week. It was great for our school to be part of a 
smoking ceremony in our Cultural Garden and to be able to 
welcome community on site for a luncheon. We held our 
NAIDOC Week assembly yesterday. I am very proud of our 
senior students who hosted the assembly, they did an 
amazing job. We hope to be able to let you know when the 
rescheduled Aboriginal Performance will be held in the near 
future. I would like to thank Fiona and the Aboriginal 
Education Committee for coordinating our celebrations 
during NAIDOC Week. 
Our student reports were sent home at the end of last term 
and included in the envelope was a Parent/Teacher Interview 
Request note. These interviews are being held next week. I 
hope that all of our families are taking up the opportunity to 
attend and discuss your child’s progress with their class 
teacher. Please complete the slip requesting an interview as 
soon as possible. I would, however, like to remind everyone 
that if you have any cold or flu like symptoms that you refrain 
from attending and you contact the school to organise a 
rescheduled appointment. 
We all know that illness has had an impact on our children’s health and their attendance during the first 
two terms and as we commence Term 3 I would like to remind our community that students who are 
displaying flu like symptoms are required to stay at home and test for COVID. If they are negative and 
not showing symptoms they are able to return to school. If your child has been absent from school you 
are required to explain this absence. This can be done via a note (blank explanation ones were sent 
home last term), via a phonecall to the office or via an email to the school email address. Every fortnight 
we will be rewarding the class with the best percentage of explained absences. Thank you for ensuring 
you provide these explanations. 
This year we will be combining our Education Week and Book Week activities. These will be held in 
Week 5, commencing Monday 15th August. We will be sending out more detailed information shortly and 
we hope to see you visit the school to take part in the range of activities that we will have on offer. 
Finally, I would like to advise that we will be sending out our newsletter three times per term from now 
on. This term we will be trialling sending them home in weeks 1, 5 and 9. 
 
Troy King 
Principal 
 

“Keep your values positive because your values become your destiny” 
Mahatma Gandhi  
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Term 3 
Week 2 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Tuesday 26th July 

- Stage 3 – First Foot Forward 
at Western Sydney University 

 
Week 3 
Thursday 4th August 

- SRC – Pyjama Day (gold coin 
donation) 

 
Week 5 
Book week and Education Week 
Activities 
Monday 15th August  

– P-6 Storyquest Performance 
Tuesday 16th August 

- Open Classrooms 
- Assembly 
- Community Picnic 

Wednesday 17th August 
- K-6 Athletics Carnival 

Friday 19th August 
- Book Character Parade 
- Art Showcase 
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NAIDOC WEEK 
 

 
 
 
Please enjoy some photos taken from 
our NAIDOC Week Smoking 
Ceremony. The focus of the ceremony 
was Respect, Patience and Tolerance. 
Thank you Uncle Ivan, Allistar and 
Uncle Johnny for conducting our 
ceremony.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Please be aware that we are accepting EFTPOS payments ONLY. 
CASH is no longer accepted.  Preferred method of payment is Online 
which can be made via our school website “John Warby Public School” 
“Make a Payment” tab located on the top of webpage.  Any payments 
can be made ie Excursions, Uniforms etc.   
 
Uniform’s must be ordered Online.  Please list item and sizes needed 
and/or call the office the day before to place order. Uniforms are ready 
for collection on Tuesdays and Thursdays ONLY. 
 

Eftpos machine closes at 2.00pm daily and no transactions or 
purchases can be made after this time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
JOHN WARBY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

UNIFORM PRICE LIST 2022 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Girls Checked Dress   $16.00 

Girls Royal Blue Skorts   $15.00 

Polo Shirt      $25.00 

Boys Royal Blue Shorts   $15.00 

Polar Fleece Zip Top    $25.00 

Track Pants (Straight Leg)  $17.00 

Track Pants (Cuffed Ankle)  $18.00 

Dry and Cosy Jacket   $20.00 

(only size 4 & 6 available) 

Bucket Hats (Microfibre)   $12.00 

Caps                                                      $10.00 
 
 
  



 
 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
COMMUNICATION 

 

            
 
 
 

Social media can play a very important role in School Communication 
for Emergency’s, to notify of upcoming events and excursions.  So that 
you are aware of all information, please download Skoolbag App 
and/or Facebook on your phone and Like  John Warby Public School 
as all of our Newsletters, Notes and upcoming events are posted on 
these media platforms.  We often send notifications throughout the 
day.  Our school website also has this information. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


